
Dear Mr. Stevenson, Ontario Securities commission,  and Ms Iris Evans, Minister of Finance, 
Alberta. 
  
Please Kill the Bill,  I do not want this kind of regulatory stranglehold on my finances.  God knows 
there are already too many bills, laws,  
restrictions, and regulations and regulatory bodies, etc. that are in place currently  to add more 
and keep piling more of them on will only  
add to the nightmare.  We already have  so many regulatory monsters operating  in finance, that  
we are very snowed under. 
  
  PLEASE, PLEASE,---NO MORE!   kill this proposed legislation immediately - we the people are 
being regulated 
right out of our underwear.  It seems to me that government has too much time on its hands, what 
are you going to regulate next - I dare ask.   
Please, stop trying to dream up more regulations to plague us with -  PLEASE -JUST LET US 
LIVE IN PEACE- and thank you. 
Vikki Roach - an investor. 


